
11 October 9, 2021
Dr. Jin-Lei Wang
Company Editor-in-Chief
Editorial Office

Dear Dr. Wang,:

The comments of the reviewer have been helpful in the revision of our
manuscript. We have attempted to address the questions raised by the referee
by making the following changes:

Reviewer #1
1. We re-made the Supplementary Figure with enhanced resolution.
2. The Japanese text was the assignment number of the language editing

company. We requested the actual title of this paper to be inserted instead.
Here, we submit the revised certificate of editing.

The detailed review of this manuscript is appreciated, and we have attempted
to answer each of the questions raised.

We revised our manuscript according to the Peer-Review Report, the Editorial
Office’s comments and the Criteria for Manuscript Revision by Authors. We
prepared and arranged our figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all graphs,
arrows, and text can be reprocessed by the editor. We submit the required
accompanying documents, including the new language certificate.

Sincerely,

Naoto Koike M.D., PhD.
Department of Surgery
Seirei Sakura Citizen Hospital
2-36-2 Ebaradai Sakura, Chiba, 285-8765, Japan
Tel: +81-43-486-1151
Fax: +81-43-486-8696
E-mail: naotk@sis.seirei.or.jp


